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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 2:14 PM
To: Melodie Sanjari; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: John Hurt; Heather Patterson; Mann, Ryan
Subject: RE: Black River Waterline Initial C141

RE: Black River Waterline Initial C141 
 
All, 
The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5425. 
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II 
811 S First St. Artesia 
NM 88210 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate 
and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with 
any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 

From: Melodie Sanjari <melodie.sanjari@soudermiller.com>  
Sent: Sunday, May 5, 2019 9:40 AM 
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD 
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Cc: John Hurt <JHurt@matadorresources.com>; Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>; Mann, 
Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Black River Waterline Initial C141 
 
Good morning all, 

On behalf of Matador Resources, I am pleased to submit the attached initial C141 for the release associated 
with the Black River 15-10 Waterline 

Best, 
Melodie Sanjari 
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